
 
 
 
From: Jim Kogelheide  
Sent: Sunday, March 09, 2014 11:04 AM 
To: Saunders, Cathy 
Subject: Use of council expense monies 
 
Dear Cathy Saunders, 
 
I want to let you know that I cannot agree with any decisions that would allow Dale Henderson 
to keep the video equipment that he purchased using my tax dollars. This is wrong in so many 
ways. Our city councillors may have need to purchase tools to help them fulfil their duties to the 
citizens of London, but these tools must remain the property of the City of London, during and 
after their use. 
 
I also feel the need to speak up against councillor’s wishes to be able to purchase community 
event tickets for whomever they want. Again, this is wrong in so many ways. I can understand 
their want for helping those who may not be able to afford these tickets, but the solutions that 
would be needed to allow this to happen in a fair and unbiased way would prove to be very 
complex and costly, thus making this request unfeasible. 
 
Please include this letter of concern into the City’s discussion forums and your report on these 
matters, and be sure to send me a copy of your final decision. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Jim Kogelheide 
 


